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Ellen Fairleigh

From: Ellen Fairleigh
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 3:20 PM
To: philippeboucher2@gmail.com
Subject: RE: request for public hearing for Grow Community Phase 3

Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for your comments and for your request for a public hearing.  A public hearing had already been requested by 
another member of the public as well, and will be scheduled by City Council at a date to be determined. 
 
The project file, including the submitted documents and proposal description, can be viewed through the City's online 
public portal.  Please click on this link: 
 
https://ci-bainbridgeisland-wa.smartgovcommunity.com/PermittingPublic/PermitDetailPublic/Index/b2cc9150-7f1d-
483c-a704-ad3d0165c2f0?_conv=1 
 
Please scroll to the bottom of the page under the Notes heading.  The submitted documents can be accessed by clicking 
on the documents in blue to the right of the "submitted documents" entry from 6/3/2021.   
 
Also, thank you for letting us know that you did not receive a notice about this proposal in the mail.  Upon further 
investigation, it was determined that the Notice of Application for Alteration of Subdivision/SEPA Addendum was mailed 
to The Olympian Condo owners association address, but not to individual condo owners within The Olympian.  This was 
an administrative error and the project will be re-noticed with a new public comment period with notices sent to condo 
owners within The Olympian. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ellen 
 
 

 
Ellen Fairleigh 

 
The Planning and Community Development Department (PCD) counter is now open for general questions Monday – 
Friday, 8 am to Noon. All permits require an appointment for submittal. If you have questions you want answered 
virtually, schedule an afternoon appointment.  
 
Happy with your service? Let my supervisor know at dgreetham@bainbridgewa.gov   
 
 

From: philippe boucher <philippeboucher2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 9:52 AM 
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To: PCD <PCD@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: request for public hearing for Grow Community Phase 3 
 
This email is to request a public hearing about the project on Shepard Way named Grow Community Phase 3.  
At this point it's hard to figure out the impact of the 14 family units now planned and more details are needed. 
How different is this variant from the initial project? 
Thank you 
Philippe Boucher 
The Olympian 
370 Grow Avenue 
Apt B12 
Bainbridge Island 
WA 98110 
Not so far away neighbor but we did not receive any mail about it. 
 
CAUTION: THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE CITY OF BAINBRIDGE ISLAND EMAIL SYSTEM -Take caution NOT to open 
attachments or links unless you know the sender AND you were expecting the attachment or the link. 

 


